
 
 
Report of the Head of Scrutiny and Member Development 
 
Scrutiny Board (City Development) 
 
Date: 22nd January 2008 
 
Subject: Highway Services 
 

        
 
 
 

1.0 Introduction 

1.1 The newly appointed Chief Highways Officer, Mr Gary Bartlett of the City Development 
Department has been invited to attend and introduce himself at the meeting today. 

 
1.2    Members will recall that following the Council’s restructure in April 2007 responsibility   
        for highways services was transferred to the City Development Department. 
 
2.0 Recommendation 

2.1 That Members of the Scrutiny Board hear from the Chief Highways Officer and ask 
questions of the Chief Officer. 

Specific Implications For:  

 
Equality and Diversity 
  
Community Cohesion 
 
Narrowing the Gap 

Electoral Wards Affected: All 

 
 

 

 

Originator: Richard Mills  
 
Tel: 247 4557 

 Ward Members consulted 
 (referred to in report)  
 


